
Mr. Don E . Crabtree 
Route #1 
Kimberly, Idaho 

Dear Don: 

UNIVERSITY OF WASHING TON 
SEA TILE 5, WASHING TON 

March 21, 1963 

Thank you very much for your reply to my questionnaire about a 
p:::>ssible Point Typology Conference with the Northwestern Anthropological 
Meeting in Portland. I am very happy to know that you and Evelyn will 
be able to attend and by all means bring some of your flint working along . 
We will plan f.or you to demonstrate both some of your new ideas as well 
as some of the ideas you may have presented before on how this material 
is worked. 

The response in general to the questionnaires has been encouraging 
enough for me to proceed with definite plans for, I hope, a full day of 
sessions on proposed projectile point types. Details will follow after 
more of the responses have been returned . 

REG/age 

Sincerely yours, 

µ_-
Robert E. Greengo 
Associate Professor 

of Anthropology 


